
Pursuant to the Court Administrative Order dated March 18, 2020, the Lancaster County 

Courthouse is closed to the public except for limited emergency matters. The Prothonotary is 

operating with a limited staff. Our current hours are 9:00 am - 4:00 pm. If a document does not 

need to be filed, please consider delaying filing until normal operations have resumed. In the 

meantime, we will still process any filings received by mail or electronically via File & 

ServeXpress here:  

 https://www.fileandservexpress.com/                       

We will also be available via phone or email to address any concerns. Thank you for your 

patience and understanding.  

Andrew E. Spade, Esq. 

Lancaster County Prothonotary 

https://www.fileandservexpress.com/

